
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS

Wellington City will accept sealed bids from licensed contractors for the Partial Demolition and Reconstruction of Wellington City Maintenance Shop. 

The materials list and construction specifications are available through the Wellington City Public Works Department. 

Sealed bids are due at the Wellington City Recorder’s Office at 150 West Main, Wellington, UT 84542, prior to 5:00 p.m. on November 1, 2017, and should clearly indicate on the outside envelope SEALED BID FOR PARTIAL DEMOLITION AND RECONSTRUCTION OF WELLINGTON CITY MAINTENANCE SHOP. Bid opening will be November 1, 2017 during the regular meeting of the Wellington City Council and may be awarded on that date.

Wellington City is not responsible for bids that are received late due to delays in delivery by any source. Faxed and emailed bids are not accepted. Wellington City reserves the right to reject any and all bids, to waive any informality of any bid and to select the lowest-priced responsible and responsive bid. 

More information may be obtained from Kory Moosman at (435) 630-3456 between the hours of 8:00 AM and 5:00 PM.
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